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Please do not permit mining on or under Public Reserved Lands as is proposed.

Our environment is a long-term consideration if we are to preserve what’s left of our planet’s natural environment.

Mining is a temporary benefit to a few.

In my mind, it does not compute to permit this mining access.

Avery Booth Stone
Belfast, Maine
On the beautiful seacoast of Maine

C-399

mailto:oarsmanstone@gmail.com
mailto:MiningComments2016.DEP@maine.gov

